

LORD CHAMBERLAIN'S OFFICE,

ST JAMES'S PALACE, S.W.1.

2nd October 1951

Dear Aydua,

A long time ago you sent, on behalf of Miss Mackenzie, a document in the royal archives - No.16282a, asking if I could date it. From the pictures mentioned it is almost certainly temp. George II and this is confirmed by the last entry, which mentions Col. Guise's collection. Guise died in 1765, and bequeathed his pictures to Christ Church.

It looks as if it is the account of a miniaturist or copyist employed to copy pictures celebrated at the time.

Yours sincerely,







